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August 2014 

Dear Praying Friend, 

Thank you for praying for us. Your petitions to the Lord for our safety, support needs, 
and strength are appreciated. 

Family Fellowship Week of World Wide New 
Testament Baptist Missions was a huge 
success. Dozens of missionary families 
attended and received help from the Lord. 
Thank you for praying. 

On August 25, Kim and I will leave for South 
America. We will visit six missionary families 
with our agency. We desire to be an 
encouragement to these families as we visit 
their ministry works. We will visit Chile, 
Peru, and Brazil.  

Taking a trip like this for Kim and me is 
unprecedented. Would you pray for: 

- our safety. 

- God to use us. 

- God to open doors for evangelism.  

- God to supply the financial needs for 
this trip. 

Your passion to see the world for Christ is 
ours. Your desire to see missionaries assisted 
and encouraged is mutual. Could you assist with a gift to defray the expenses of this 
trip? The cost will be over $4500.00.  

Please pray for our missions office staff. They will carry a heavier load with Kim’s 
absence during this trip. Pray for my mother, who lives with us, during our absence. 

Serving Him, 

 
 
John O'Malley

johnomalley.me 
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